Help Us Serve Together and Grow! Phase 1

We are excited to announce the 1st anniversary of Sri Bhakta Hanumaan
Temple in Phoenix, AZ, which will be celebrated on February 8th, 2025. The
temple was inaugurated on February 18, 2024.

As the temple’s journey began with the Prana Pratishta of Sri Bhakta
Hanumaan during its grand inauguration. Following this, the Prana Pratishta
of Goddess Sri Maha Lakshmi and Sri Maha Saraswati was performed during
the sacred month of Shravana (August) to commemorate the auspicious
occasions of Sri Varalakshmi Vratham and Navaratri Vidyabhyasam. With the
heartfelt support of our devotees, we also conducted the Prana Pratishta for:

Lord Narmadeswar Shiva Linga
Sri Subrahmanya, during the celebration of Skanda Sashti Mahotsav.
Bhagavaan Ayyappa Swamy in December 2024.

As the temple continues to flourish, we have identified the need for a larger
space to accommodate our growing community and to better serve everyone.

SRIBHAKTA HANUMAAN TEMPLE OF ARIZONA

NEW ADDRESS: 10225 N METRO PARKWAY E, PHOENIX, AZ 85051 AZ
CONTACT US: @ 602-772-7989 , EMAIL: SRIBHAKTAHANUMAAN@GMAIL.COM

https://www.hanumantempleaz.org

We are planned to relocate to a new, more spacious facility [10225 N Metro
Parkway E, Phoenix, AZ 85051] on Saturday March 1st 2025. This move marks the
beginning of an exciting and transformative chapter in our shared spiritual journey.

In alignment with the temple’s vision to expand and establish a grand Sri Bhakta
Hanumaan Temple in Arizona, we are working to bring an 18-foot statue of Lord
Shri Bhakta Hanuman to Phoenix, making it accessible to all devotees in permanent
location. This will allow worship in accordance with Vedic traditions and provide
spiritual services to future generations, rooted in Sanatana Dharma.

During this journey, Sri Bhakta Hanuman appeared in a dream to Panditji Srihari
Kadambi, the temple’s founder, in the form of Sri Ashtamsa Varadha Abhaya
Hanumaan, guiding him to bring an eight-foot black granite Moolavirat (Saligram
Sila) to Phoenix. Sri Ashtamsa Varadha Abhaya Hanumaan idol is now expected to
reach to Phoenix in March 2025. Prana pratishta ceremony will be announced
soon.

Temple will be functioning from Mar 2nd in our new location 10225 N Metro

Parkway E, Phoenix, AZ 85051.

Page 1



